
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Subject:   Open Mic Poetry and Prose in Murray Bridge 

Contact:   Aiden Fargher 

    Youth Officer, Youth Sport and Recreation 

    0401 749 108 

    a.fargher@murraybridge.sa.gov.au 

Date:    Monday 31 May 2021  

 

POETS, bards, lyricists and authors are invited to perform their art at an Open Mic 

Poetry and Prose hosted by the Station at the Murray Bridge Library on Sunday June 

20 from 1:30 until 3:30pm.   

 

A FREE event for all ages, each performer will get five minutes to showcase their 

writings, whether it is a simple poem about the beach or lyrics to a song they’ve 

written. All people of all ages are welcome, but young people especially are 

invited. 

 

Murray Bridge Youth Development Officer and event organiser Aiden Fargher said “Lots 

of young people and their parents have been asking for opportunities for poetry for a 

while now. It’s also a great opportunity for our young musicians to showcase their lyrics 

and local authors to share excerpts of their work too. 

 

“This is a chance for local wordsmiths to display their skills and connect with other 

like-minded people.  

 

“You can just drop in to view the talent or you can book in to perform. We’re 

encouraging people of all levels to give it a go.”  

 

For pre-bookings go to: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/prose-poetry-library-

tickets-155561471549 or contact Aiden Fargher on 0401 749 108 

 

For more information contact Aiden Fargher, Youth Development Officer on 0401749108 or 

A.Fargher@murraybridge.sa.gov.au 
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